October

HES NEWSLETTER

We have had a wonderful start to our year! The 3rd grade students were
able to go to Gooseberry Camp with the 3rd grade students from LES and Salina
Elementary this past month. They had a great time and learned a lot as they went
to classes about the big outdoors. We are so grateful for all those volunteers that
we were so willing to help with this big event. We also kicked our year off with

some slip and slide water fun as we welcomed the students back. We have a few

big events on our calendar for this month. | hope that you all have a great month

and enjoy the beautiful weather.

Dates To Remember
Oct. 4th Picture Day
Oct. 7th Hocus Pocus Vte "?
At 4:00 in HES GYM J?’
PTA will have goncessions avaiaple
Oct. 21st No Schoo ‘%JIJJ
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~Mrs. Whipple™
Birthday’s

9th Asher
| 27th Mrs. Hunt
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Oct. 24th-28th
Red Ribbon Week
Oct 27th Flu Shots
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Available 2:00 te .
Oct. 29th Halloween Carniva

At 5:30 PM
Oct. 31st Trunk or Treat
At 6:00
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Informational Items

If you would like to be a recipient of the EMS Angel Tree this year.
All paperwork must be returned to the school by October 19th.
If you have any questions please feel free to call Mrs. Whipple 542-3291.

Engage, Educate and Empower, Every Student Everyday.



